City of Lawton
Department of Public Utilities

E-mail: publicutilities@lawtonok.gov Mailing Address: 103 Southwest 4th Street
Telephone 580-581-3405 Shipping Address: 2100 South 6" Street
Fax 580-581-3407 Lawton, Oklahoma 73501

To: Maegan Dowlen, Contract Administrator

From: Rusty Whisenhunt, Director of Public Utilities

Subject: Reject CL22-011 Manhole Lining Product ~/f ¢

Date: October 19, 2021

It is recommended to reject the bid received for CL22-011 Manhole Lining Product and authorize staff
to re-advertise at a later date. Only one bid was received which had an average 31% price increase
over the current contract pricing. Annual purchases will be spot bid as necessary until such a time
that market conditions stabilize, at which point the contract can be re-bid.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact me.



